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Comments regarding introduction of a new DLS protocol in replacement of old protocol, for VDL Mode 4.

Prepared by Mikael Pettersson and Marcus Gustafsson, Saab Transpondertech.

Summary:

This working paper is written to support the introduction of a new DLS protocol in the Manual on Detailed Technical Specifications for the VDL Mode 4 Digital Link, as presented by Nikos Fistas, Eurocontrol.
Saab has continuously been active in the development of the VDL Mode 4 Specifications. This work has also included the development of the new DLS proposal for VDL Mode 4. The new DLS is needed to remove some inconsistencies and inefficiencies of the old protocol. Further more it is important that the VM 4 Tech Manual is a self contained document. This will also be the case with the new DLS proposal.
Therefore Saab strongly supports the introduction of the new DLS as presented by Nikos Fistas, Eurocontrol.

